
 

January 24, 2022 

 

PRE-SOLICITATION NOTIFICATION 

 

INVITATION FOR TOLLING BACK-OFFICE PROCUREMENT LEGAL COUNSEL 

 

Description: The Colorado High Performance Transportation Enterprise, doing business as the 

Colorado Transportation Investment Office (CTIO), a division of the Colorado Department of 

Transportation (CDOT), is requesting proposals from qualified law firms interested in providing 

tolling back-office procurement legal services for CTIO activities for the next five (5) years 

concluding on or around December 31, 2026.  

Attorneys providing services under the contract must be licensed to practice law in Colorado or 

be associated (in your firm or otherwise) with attorneys licensed to practice law in the State of 

Colorado. Attorneys shall not engage in the unauthorized practice of law pursuant to applicable 

rules of professional conduct. The selected attorneys may also be designated as Special 

Assistant Attorneys General with the Department of Law and will work closely with 

representatives of the Office of the Attorney General. 

CTIO anticipates releasing this solicitation in mid to late February 2022 and will post it on 

the CTIO's website at: https://www.codot.gov/programs/hpte/procurement/procurement.  

Please direct questions to Kelly Brown 303-877-4005. 

CTIO assumes no obligation of any kind for expenses incurred by any respondent to this 

solicitation. CTIO also reserves the right to reject any and all submittals. 
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